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WOODLEA RESIDENTS — HOW TO ENROL
AT BACCHUS MARSH GRAMMAR

The new campus will eventually offer Early Learning,
Junior and Middle School.

Woodlea will give students access to a school closer to
home and with all the exceptional benefits of a Bacchus
Marsh Grammar education. It will ensure that our primary
schools are a size that offers choice but also the intimacy
of a medium-sized school.

The facilities at Woodlea are designed to facilitate learning
and mirror the range of those available at the Maddingley
Campus — Bacchus Marsh.

After completing their studies at Woodlea, students
will attend Senior School at our Maddingley Campus.
The operation and management of both campuses will be
identical to ensure an easy transition.

Bacchus Marsh

For residents interested in enrolling their child/ren
into the School the process is as simple as visiting the
School’s website www.bmg.vic.edu.au and proceeding
to ‘Enrol Now’.

The School will make contact with you when interview
opportunities are available. For the Prep enrolment
process, contact from the school is in May each year, prior
to the year of entry. Example: Entry into 2020, families will
hear from Bacchus Marsh Grammar in May 2019.

Bacchus Marsh Grammar accepts registrations of interest
from across Western Melbourne and the greater district.

The School welcomes Woodlea residents to submit their
registration of interest. It must be stated that residents are not
automatically allocated a place at Bacchus Marsh Grammar.

The School follows a formal and equitable enrolment
process open to all.
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South Maddingley Road
Bacchus Marsh VIC 3340

+613 5366 4800
+613 5366 4850
school@bmg.vic.edu.au

Grammar




